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Sign replacement work begins on Sunspot 

Highway (N.M. 6563) near Cloudcroft  
 

CLOUDCROFT – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will 

begin replacing aging signs and installing new specialty signs on the Sunspot highway 

(N.M. 6563) this month.  The sign replacement project will take place on N.M. 6563 

from mile marker 0 to mile marker 15 near the Sunspot Solar Observatory in Otero 

County.  All work on this $123,000 investment is scheduled to be completed by late 

summer 2020.  

Work to replace the signing includes mobilization of equipment, removal of existing 

extruded signs, installation of new signs and posts, and traffic control.  Partial lane 

closures will be in effect between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.   
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